
 

 

 

Town of Richmond - Parking Advisory Committee Meeting  
Monday September 13, 2021, 5:30 PM 

 

Location: Richmond Town Center, 3rd Floor 
   
PAC Attendees: John Rankin, John Cohn (JC), Kevin McAleer, and Diane Mariano 

Others: none 

   
5:45 PM          recording began 

  
5:45 PM          Welcome Kevin McAleer 
  
5:54 PM          Public Comment - none 

  
5:55 PM          1.   Parking Updates & Next Steps 

a.     Round Church - no news 
b.     Overocker Park - Diane & Lou put in a proposal today for $2500 from 
the Conservation Fund to hire a wetlands delineation of the wetlands in 
Overocker. 
c.     RLT Beeken Canoe Access - no news 
d.     RLT Bombardier Meadow - Diane asked Jim Feinsen to talk with the 
RLT about making the meadow a permanent seasonal parking area. 
e.     Jonesville Railroad ROW - JC will check on status. 
f.      VTrans – The Bullpen & The Checkered House Bridge - The Checkered 
Bridge was mowed and made available for parking last Friday. Thank you 
Pete & crew! Diane sent email to Doug Keller stating that we are putting the 
Bullpen parking on hold until April 2022. 

                                                 
6:19 PM          2.   Selectboard Update - Diane will ask Josh for a slot in October or 
November for update. JC will find and add to Cara’s SB presentation. He will let it be known 
to all of us and we can also update it on google docs. 
  
6:36 PM          3.   Next Meeting Agenda and Review & Approve Past Meeting Minutes – 
8/09/2021 & 8/23/2021 

We will follow the SB Update outline and give updates as we go through it. Next 
meeting will be a working meeting.  

Past Meeting Minutes 8/09/2021, 8/23/2021, and 9/13/2021 will be discussed 
and approved.  

  
6:44 PM          Adjourn  

John moved to adjourn, JC 2nd and we all ayed. 
  
  
  
 

 


